
Nature Immersion Weekly Connection 
 

Week of:  December 17 -21 , 2018 

Conscious 
Connection 

“The most important work we will ever do is within the walls of our own 
homes.” - Harold B. Lee 

Birthdays  

 

Happy Birthday to you!  
Ms. Carmen 12/1 

Robby Schneider 12/9 
Jackson 12/10 

Quinten Little 12/19 

NI Recap  We made it to the end of 2018 in Nature Immersion!  This week we took 
advantage of some donated foam holiday shapes.  We had some fun using 
these for some literacy and arts and crafts.  We read and reread The 
Gingerbread Boy, we made predictions about the text and sequenced the 
story.  Then we decorated a Gingerbread Boy of our own.  We also read a 
snowflake book titled “No Two Alike” and used foam snowflake shapes and 
sequins to create our own unique snowflakes.  We wrapped up the week 
playing in the rain, singing songs and making mud pies!  We hope you have 
a wonderful Winter break.  See you January 14th! 

The more 
you know… 

 

 

Everything we do in our Nature Immersion program is intentional, from the greetings 
to the breathings to each movement in our morning song.  If you’ve ever stayed 
around for our morning circle and wondered why we encourage each child to 
‘cross-over’, click on this link and read a little more about the importance of “crossing 
the midline” and learn fun ways you can play with this at home.  
Cross the Midline: Crossing the Midline Exercises uses Arms and Legs for Brain 
Integration 

We Care 
Central nter 

 

 

 

https://ilslearningcorner.com/2016-02-cross-the-midline-crossing-the-midline-exercises-using-arms-and-legs-for-brain-integration/?fbclid=IwAR3zNqMLVswX-0qmMjueBVGZ3jBcLlCfef0t0HbK8X-TeSVkpffxBma9ZeA
https://ilslearningcorner.com/2016-02-cross-the-midline-crossing-the-midline-exercises-using-arms-and-legs-for-brain-integration/?fbclid=IwAR3zNqMLVswX-0qmMjueBVGZ3jBcLlCfef0t0HbK8X-TeSVkpffxBma9ZeA


 


